
 

 

REPLY TO: Missouri Dept. of Conservation   
8965 Highway 36 Suite 1 
Hannibal, MO 63401 
Telephone:   573-248-2530 
Fax:              573-248-2532 

February 14, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Allen Mehrer 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Mark Twain Lake Project 
20642 Hwy J 
Monroe City, MO 63456 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mehrer, 
 
This letter confirms the Missouri Department of Conservation’s continued support for your 
efforts to improve fisheries habitat and bank fishing at Mark Twain Lake. As indicated in 
your Reservoir Fisheries Habitat Partnership Proposal, we also agree to provide 
approximately $2,500 in in-kind services to include assisting with habitat placement or 
occasional post project monitoring. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Annie Hentschke  
Fisheries Management Biologist 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Kelly  
District Supervisor 
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